## Veldran, Lisa

From:

Christine Muganda < muganda@uwalumni.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, June 02, 2020 4:27 PM

To:

Veldran, Lisa

Subject:

Re: Common council meeting item 60703

## Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Common Council Executive Committee,

I am writing in support of the Dane County Forward Dane Phased reopening plan.

I am a resident of Dane County and Population Health Scientist with a doctoral degree from our own UW Madison. The metrics laid out in the Forward Dane plan represent content backed by science, and in addition are thoughtful in the consideration of how statistics should be applied to measure the achievement of each gating goal in a way that makes sense in the real world.

As an example, the application of thresholds with real-world significance provide a clear means of determining when the criteria has been met in a way that is meaningful within the context of our specific community.

I currently work as an epidemiologist at the Wisconsin Department of Health Services and can attest that the state staff hold Public Health of Madison and Dane County in the highest regard, even consulting PHMDC to inform state decisions. The experts at PHMDC are transparent, competent, and highly skilled in the application of public health practices within the specific context of our community. I ask that these experts be respected and not asked to pivot from the valid, established approaches in combating this public health crisis. Pivoting at this point cannot come without loss of ground, especially if we were to move from an approach that is reasonable and effective for our community.

Sincerely, Christine Muganda, PhD 423 W Olin Ave, Madison

On Tue, Jun 2, 2020 at 4:24 PM Christine Muganda < muganda@uwalumni.com > wrote:

Common Council Executive Committee,

I am writing in support of the Dane County Forward Dane Phased reopening plan.

I am a resident of Dane County and Population Health Scientist with a doctoral degree from our own UW Madison. The metrics laid out in the Forward Dane plan represent content backed by science, and in addition are thoughtful in the consideration of how statistics should be applied to measure the achievement of each gating goal in a way that makes sense in the real world.

As an example, the application of thresholds with real-world significance provide a clear means of determining when the criteria has been met in a way that is meaningful within the context of our specific community.

I currently work as an epidemiologist at the Wisconsin Department of Health Services and can attest that the state staff hold Public Health of Madison and Dane County in the highest regard, even consulting PHMDC to inform state decisions. The experts at PHMDC are transparent, competent, and highly skilled in the application of public health practices within the specific context of our community. I ask that these experts be respected and not asked to pivot from the valid, established approaches in combating this public health crisis. Pivoting at this point cannot come without loss of ground, especially if we were to move from an approach that is reasonable and effective for our community.

Sincerely, Christine Muganda, PhD 423 W Olin Ave, Madison